

December 1, 2020

Heavenly Brickks Attn: Lyn S. Romano PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Mrs. Brickks,

I want to express my sincere gratitude for your gift which we received on November 10, 2020.

Developing critical thinkers and creative problem solvers at all levels in the Marine Corps is key to finding success on the battlefield. The Marine Corps Association Foundation's programs, which would not exist without the support of our donors, help our active duty and reserve Marines to be better leaders in every clime and place.

We are committed to honoring the professional achievements of Marines throughout the Corps. From individuals involved in recruiting and training to Marines demonstrating excellence within their military occupational specialties, we assist the leadership of the Corps in recognizing those outstanding Marines.

Thank you for supporting the professional development of Marines. Thanks to donors like you, we can continue to enhance the experience of, and make a difference in the overall readiness of, Today's Marines.

Semper Fidelis,

Timothy S. Mundy Col USMC (Ret)

Director, Foundation Operations

The Marine Corps Association Foundation is a 501(e)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. For tax purposes, the MCAF EIN is 80-0340923. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation.

. h L} --